
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

March 13, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

I want to alert you to a change in this year’s instructional calendar. Due to the high volume of 
traffic expected in association with the upcoming solar eclipse on Monday April 8th, all students 
will be dismissed early. Middle-High School students will be dismissed at 10:30 and Elementary 
students will be dismissed at 11:30. All after school activities are canceled that day.  

Also, please note that the District will be sending home eclipse glasses for all students the week 
before.  

Please do not hesitate to contact my office or your child’s school with questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

Tom Jennings, Superintendent 

 

 

 
 


